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Dear Parents, 
 
A new school year means new beginnings, new adventures, new friendships, and new 
challenges. As we begin our new academic session on Wednesday, April 5, we 
eagerly look forward to welcome our students back on campus for an exciting year ahead! 
The last session was full of learning and achievements. We had an amazing Parent 
Orientation session on April 1st, 2023 for all our parents. We thank you for attending and 
participating in it.  
 
As we begin this new academic year, I want to emphasize our school's commitment to 
provide your child with an enriching and well-rounded education. We believe in nurturing 
the unique talents and strengths of each student, encouraging them to develop critical 
thinking and problem-solving skills, and empowering them to achieve their full potential. 
 
Our dedicated team of teachers and staff has been working tirelessly to prepare for the 
upcoming academic year. We are committed to providing a safe and conducive learning 
environment that fosters academic excellence, personal growth, and social responsibility. 
 
As we move forward together, we will continue to work towards achieving our collective 
goals of providing a high-quality education and ensuring the holistic development of our 
students. We look forward to partnering with you in this endeavor and appreciate your 
continued support and involvement in your child's education. 
 
Once again, I extend a warm welcome to all of you and wish you a productive and 
successful academic year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Warm Regards, 

 
Dr Himani Tyagi 
Principal 
 


